April 11: Jugader is recalling about 6,600 of their Zipline kits because the stainless steel cable
can break and pose a fall hazard.

Product(s) affected: Jugader Zipline kits (contains a 160-foot long, 4 mm thick cable wire, a
blue trolley, and a plastic seat) sold only on Amazon.com between March 2020 - June 2023.

What to do if you have the product(s): Immediately stop using the product and contact
Jugader for a repair kit (includes cable and installation instructions). You will need your Amazon
order number or submit a photo of the trolley and cable.


https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2024/Zipline-Kits-Recalled-Due-to-Fall-Hazard-Sold-Exclusively-on-Amazon-com-by-Jugader
http://www.jugader.com/recall
http://www.jugader.com/recall

